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Region 7 Report – July 2022 
 
 
REGION 7:  Good Day Everyone! 
 
AVVA Elections are done and I sent out to Nancy and Suzie all the results 
that came in for Region 7.  Congratulations to all the members who ran for 
office.  Know that I am here to help with whatever is in our best interest.   
 
I asked our chapters to nominate members for awards and although 
deadlines for awards have past, I will continue to remind you to keep our 
members in your thoughts as they are always doing great things for our 
Veterans.  Remember them and when the time comes, Nominate them! 
 
When I receive the Flash News, I will send them out immediately to all the 
chapters.  This keeps our region informed plus it lets them know if there are 
any actions to be taken.   
 
I monitor social media pages to keep tabs of our members and I thank all 
those of you who kept in touch.  I’m still asking for photos with short 
cutlines to create a Region 7 Newsletter.  This is very simple.  Call me and 
I will assist to highlight our region.   
 
We have more losses as we move forward.  Although I send out cards to 
those in need, I might miss others.  Please let me know who is in need of 
prayers or just a simple card.  It is crucial to me that our members know 
they are in our thoughts and in our prayers. 
 
Stay in touch as I will do the same.   
 
My door is always open. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Teresa Rangel 
Region 7 Director 


